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             17th June 2022 

To Parents of children in Year 3 only 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our Creative Curriculum work, a visit to the ‘Wild Zoo’ has been arranged for Tuesday 5th and 

Wednesday 6th July.  Class 3NJH and half of 3GD will attend on Tuesday 5th July and class 3SW and the other 

half of 3GD will attend on Wednesday 6th July.   

Your child will be visiting the Zoo on Tuesday 5th July. 

We shall leave school at approximately 9:45pm am and return at 3.15 pm. 

All children will need to wear school uniform, sensible shoes and bring weather appropriate clothing. Please 

apply sun cream if required and administer travel sickness tablets before arriving at school. Children will also 

need to bring a packed lunch in a carrier bag so that it can be disposed of with all rubbish after lunch. 

 The cost of this visit for 96 children is as follows: 

 The cost of transport, £650.00 

 Entrance fee £10.00 per pupil 

 Total cost per child £16.50 

Please log on to PAY360 to give consent and pay for this visit. 

Legislation makes it clear that parental contributions to the expense of such visits must be genuinely voluntary 

and that no child can be treated differently whether or not the parents have made a contribution. We would 

like to think that, as in the past, we can rely on parents’ support for events of this kind, but should sufficient 

contributions not be received we would have to cancel the visit. We should, of course, refund any monies paid if 

this happened. 

If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, please contact the school office, as you may be eligible for the 

kitchen to provide a packed lunch for your child (we would need to know a week in advance of the trip) and a 

reduction in the cost of this school trip. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs N Handscomb 

Year 3 Teacher 
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